
Annual Town Meeting 
of the Electors of

the Town of Sumner
April 20, 2021, 7:00 p.m.

The Annual Town Meeting  was called to order by Town Board Chairperson Steven Palmquist.  
Electors present were Board Supervisors Steve Becker and Kevin Crotteau; Clerk Sandra 
Tomczak, and Dave Mansfield, Joy Bartsch, and Judy Hermann.

The 2020 Annual meeting minutes were read.  The 2020 Financial Report was presented by the 
Clerk on behalf of the Board.

There was a discussion about the Canton Park Committee's organizational plans and plans to 
recruit more volunteers.

Moved Dave Mansfield, second Sandra Tomczak to set the time of the 2022 Annual Town 
Meeting to 6:00 p.m.  Motion carried with no negative vote.  Meeting adjourned at 7:30 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Sandra Tomczak, Clerk

Filed April 26, 2021


